From: Celia Meza 
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2019 11:40 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michael Frisch; Macgregor Lebuhn
Subject: Notice of In-Kind Gift

Steve,
Please be advised that Mayor’s Office employees received the gifts listed below.  As the gifts are “homemade” there is no known value to report.


Gift to Mike Frisch and Mac LeBuhn:
1 homemade bottle of wine and a soppressata

Gift to Mayor Lightfoot:
2 homemade bottles of wine 

Presented to:    Mac LeBuhn on 7/9/19 following meeting in with Mike Frisch and Mac LeBuhn
From:                    Dean Angelo Sr, Former Head of the Fraternal Order of Police; Current position: Retired


Celia



_______________________________
Celia Meza
Mayor’s Counsel & Senior Ethics Advisor
City of Chicago – Office of the Mayor
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